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I purchased my 2-Element SteppIR Beam in early November, 2022.  
My first contest with the SteppIR antenna was the ARRL November 
Sweepstakes, and I was able to double the number of contacts over 
my previous contests.

I have been hunting POTA and SOTA stations this Winter and Spring and 
have made contacts in areas I was unable to do before. Switching bands 
and re-tuning are much quicker with my SteppIR antenna and controller, 
than they were with my other antennas and manual tuner.

I have a solid-state amplifier that is very sensitive to high SWR, but now 
with the SteppIR antenna and controller my SWR’s are always low and my 
amp is very happy.

My choice of the 2-element antenna was based on my limited tower 
capacity.  I am bounded by hills, and have only a 35-foot high tower, but I 
am almost always able to get contacts in any direction and the gain makes 
it much easier to break through pile-ups.

I am a fairly new Ham, but with my new SteppIR antenna I have made my 
Worked All States certificate, and have 49 DX locations in my log.


